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From: Rita Parker
To: Dawn Jennings
Subject: RE: Fire Pumper Apparatus Purchases
Date: Monday, October 10, 2022 8:24:08 AM
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Good morning Dawn – I reviewed the quote by Precision, and it looks good on my end. If and when a
purchase order is issued, please also send me a copy.
Thank you!
Rita
 


From: Dawn Jennings <djennings@indepmo.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 4:40 PM
To: Rita Parker <rita.parker@kcrpc.com>
Subject: Fire Pumper Apparatus Purchases
 
Good afternoon Rita,
 
Rich Sese provided me with your contact information as I am new to the City of
Independence.  The City is in the process of purchasing two pumper apparatus’ for the fire
department.  Rich mentioned that you have historically verified the contract pricing for us. 
Attached you will find the Contract Pricing Worksheet which was attached to the requisition
submitted by the fire department.  Could you verify that the pricing is in line with the
contractual requirements?
 
Let me know if this request makes no sense.  I am still getting up to speed with the proper
industry terminology as I previously served smaller cities with less formal procurement
departments.  Hope you have a great weekend!
 


 
Dawn Jennings
Finance Operations Manager


O -  (816) 325-7091
djennings@indepmo.org


111 E. Maple Avenue
Independence, MO 64050
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